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 This week was pretty good.  I had two different meetings that I attended.  The one on 

Monday was about the new changes that will be coming up at Southwood.  They are moving to a 

one-to-one system, where all the students will have an Ipad.  The meeting was for a workshop 

that the teachers who will be back next year have to attend.  The workshop will teach them how 

to use Ipads and other newer technology.  We had another meeting on Wednesday; this was just 

the monthly meeting.  It was a very quick meeting. We talked about giving out more Knight 

Notes, which are certificates that students receive for good behavior.  They then, are rewarded 

with a candy bar from the guidance office.  I gave out a Knight Note this week to a student for 

helping me pick up the equipment after class.  This student is always helping me out and is a 

very good student.  He was well deserving of a Knight Note.  Next week should be fun.  We are 

going to start an archery unit and the 9th grade health class will be getting certified in CPR. 


